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Heather KeEIer

From: chris mott <mottbuilders@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 12, 2024 10:57 AM
To; Heather Kepler

Subject: HPC - 140 Abbott Ave

Hi Heather Good Morning,

Chris asked to email this to you - it's for 140 Abbott. He also said the windows will be Andersen 400
series, 1/1, white

Have a good day!
Debbie




